
 

 

 
 
 

Friday 17th December 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Emerald Class Swimming and Forest School 
 
Every Tuesday from the beginning of next term, Year 4 Emerald Class will be 
returning to Midfield Primary School for swimming and Forest School activities. This 
will begin on Tuesday 11th January 2022 and will run throughout the whole of the 
half term. We will be leaving school at 8.45am, travelling by bus and returning in 
time for lunch. Our last session will be on Tuesday 8th February 2022. 
 
Your child will need to come to school wearing their swimming costume (one piece 
for girls and trunks for boys) underneath clothes that are suitable for potentially 
messy activities, i.e. wellington boots or old trainers, tracksuit bottoms and a long 
sleeved top.  They will need to have a separate bag for their underwear and a towel 
which they will take with them to Midfield. They will need to bring their uniform in 
their school bag to get changed into afterward. A swimming cap is a must whilst 
swimming. 
 
Checklist:  
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 Swimming Costume 
Girls: One-piece  
Boys: Trunks 

To be worn underneath their Forest 
School clothes (as below) 

 Towel In 1st plastic bag 
 Swimming Cap 
 Goggles (if needed) 
 Inflatable armbands (if needed) 
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L  Tracksuit bottoms/old trousers Worn over swimming kit 
To be put in 2nd plastic bag to take 
home for next week 

 Wellington boots or old shoes 
 Long sleeved top/jumper  
 2nd plastic bag  
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L  Uniform and underwear To be brought into school in normal 
school bag to change into upon 
return 

 
We are sure you will agree that this is a really exciting opportunity for the children. 
If you have any questions please ask  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Mr Frost  
Deputy Head of School 


